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The July 2005 issue of Smart Money magazine has an article written by Kelly Barron entitled “10 Things Your Farmer’s Market Won’t Tell You.”   This article is being widely circulated in consumer circles. In the next few weeks, we will take a look at what Smart Money has to say about what is being withheld from the public.  #1 “You may not shop here, but your tax dollars support our market.” Kelly Barron says, “While it’s tough to pin down exactly how much tax revenue goes to farmer’s markets, many do receive some federal, state or municipal support in the form of grants, subsidized administrators or marketing, according to the USDA.”  Her point is that consumer demand is not the only cause of the growth of the farmers’ market industry, and the public should be aware of how much taxpayers are asked to support their local markets. (
The Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee will meet from 10:00 – 3:00 in Torrance on Monday, September 12, 2005. This will be an especially important meeting.  The Advisory Committee will take up the issue of allowing chocolate and yoghurt covered products into the certified section of the market, restricting the sale of certified ag products in the non-certified section of the market, eliminating the buying-and-selling of ag products in the non-certified section of the market and restricting the amount of non-ag vendors that are allowed in the non-certified section.  You are invited to attend and tell the Committee how you feel about these important issues.(
Reminder: Los Angeles County will hold a Certified Farmers’ Market Manager Training Program from 10:00 AM to 2:30 PM on Wednesday, August 24th at the City of Torrance Parks and Recreation Department’s at 3031 Torrance Boulevard in Torrance.  You must make a reservation in advance to attend.  

Please call: 562-940-7803. (
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